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Friday 3rd April 2020 
 
Dear Mole Class, 
 
What a strange couple of weeks it has been since we last saw each other!  I 
have been thinking of you often, wondering how you are getting on at 
home.  I have been impressed to see so many of you logging onto Bug Club 
and MyMaths – there’s some wonderful learning happening on there!  I’m 
sure there’s been lots of other exciting learning taking place too – maybe 
even learning some new skills, such as tying your shoelaces or riding a 
bike. 
 
I have been busy at home – writing your reports, looking through your 
English and Maths books, updating your online learning and planning 
for when we’re back in school together.  My evenings and weekends have 
been busy too.  Since we can’t go out, Mr Blair and I have been doing some 
decorating and some gardening – it’s nice to get outside when the sun is 
shining! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The children in our village have been going on a Bear Hunt (just like in the 
famous story) when they’re on their daily walk.  We all have bears in our 
windows to help make their walk more exciting.  I wonder what you have 
been doing to entertain yourselves – playing a game, singing a song or 
making up a silly dance (you do make me laugh with your dances!) 

 
I look forward to hearing what you have been up to and to seeing you all 
again when we are back in school.  I have spoken to Miss D this week – she 
has asked me to let you know she misses you and hopes you are all smiling.  
Mrs Ram and Miss Ryder say hi to you all too! 

Mrs Blair 
J 


